
Fire and safety certificate request 

Reference No: 028/2017 
Request Date: 10/03/2017 

Request 

 

Is it possible to request a copy of the Fire and safety certificate for Pendrell Hall Wedding Venue in 

Codsall please? 

Response 

 

Since the introduction of the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 fire certificates are no 

longer issued by Fire & Rescue Services. Therefore we do not hold fire certificates for premises. 

 


